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September 2, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Tom Mayfield 
Mayfield Thermography 
 
Re:  Infrared Scan at Applied Materials, Austin, Texas 
 
Dear Tom: 
 
As a follow-up to our conversation, regarding the results of your infrared scan, we 
are very pleased with the results.  The results concurred with core samples taken 
prior to the infrared scan and also highlighted some other areas that we did not 
find with random coring.  Our plan for repair and replacement, following the 
March 25 F-0 tornado that tore through the site, has been formulated largely from 
the results of the scan. 
 
How refreshing and how convenient it has been to send you an electronic CAD 
drawing and have you over lay the results via CAD. 
 
While we do not look forward to another tornado, we do look forward to doing 
business again in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
LINC FACILITY SERVICES, LLC 

 
Lyndon W. Herrstrom, CPM®, PE 
Facility Manager 


